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Helsinki Biennale 2008 is a World Fair. Secretly we 
have built pavillions and other good mood totem po-
les typical for world fairs in the cellar of Design 
Museum.  Participating we have more than 50 most in-
teresting artists from Finland and over 100 of our 
favorite artists from abroad.

Helsinki Biennale is an independent art organisation 
based on collaboration between different artists. It 
operates on the border zone of art and design. Hel-
sinki Biennale brings together interesting artists 
and builds up a platform to create new without a 
commercial goal or predetermined forms. This creates 
new ideas, interfaces, forms of co-operaton and ac-
tivity, working methods, and ”good stuff”.  

Helsinki Biennale was first time arranged in 2006 at 
Myymälä2 Gallery. This second time the attitude will 
remain the same, even though the crib is finer this 
year. We will continue working with a do it yourself 
attitude learned from streets, garages, and cellars. 
Helsinki Biennale 2008 is this year also curated and 
coordinated by Aki-Pekka Sinikoski.
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Information and interview requests:
www.helsinkibiennale.com
office@helsinkibiennale.com
Aki-Pekka Sinikoski, +358 40 5523450


